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June 6, 2012 
 
To: Peter Maluk 

From: Dianne Phelan 
 

Re:  Edgewater Fellowship use of Fruitdale School 
 
Hi Peter! 
 
Here is the proposal for Edgewater Fellowship Facility Use for the 2012/13 school year: 
 
Wednesdays: 4:30 – 9:00 PM 
   Gym    $ 75.00 
   7 Classrooms   $245.00 
    ($35.00 each for Rooms #2, #6, #10, #15 & 3 Commons Areas) 
   Parking Lot   $ 50.00 
   Covered Area/Playground $ 50.00 
 
 Total     $420.00 
 
Sundays: 6:30 AM – 1:30 PM 
   Cafeteria   $ 75.00 
   Gym    $ 75.00 
   7 Classrooms   $245.00 
    ($35.00 each for Rooms #2, #6, #10, #15 & 3 Commons Areas) 
   Parking Lot   $ 50.00 
   Covered Area/Playground $ 50.00 
 
 Total     $495.00 
 
Weekly Total:   $915.00 
 
The dollar amounts are from last school years figures.  If they change for the 2012/13 school year, we 

will need to update this. 
 
Let me know if you need anything else from me on this. 
Thank you! 
 
Dianne  
 
 

Fruitdale Elementary School 

1560 Bill Baker Way 
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527 
Phone (541) 476-2276 

Fax (541) 471-2447 


